Dear Parent / Carers

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School
Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons
Bestwood Park Drive West

Rise Park
Nottingham
NG5 5EL

Tel:0115 915 3775
admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk
www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

31t August 2023

Over the Summer break we have installed new toilets in both KS1 and KS2. Whilst the builders have
made fantastic progress. There is still work to be done in some year groups. Therefore, for the
foreseeable future the following will be in place for when your child starts school tomorrow.

Reception Tigers class will need to be dropped off and picked up from the KS1 hall.

Year 2 children will need to be dropped off and picked up outside the KS1 hall.

Year 4 children will need to be dropped off and picked up outside the KS2 hall.

Year 5 children will need to be dropped off and picked up outside the KS2 hall.

Due to the limited cloakroom space at present the children will be allowed to come to school in their
PE kit. This is a white T-Shirt, black bottoms and trainers. Please be aware that this is only a temporary
measure until all the toilets/ cloakrooms are in place. The school will send you a text message to let
you know what day your child has PE on.

| will keep you updated when arrangements change and | thank you in anticipation of your help and
support in ensuring the children have a smooth transition back to class in their new year group.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries or questions at all.

Yours sincerely,\m

S —

Mrs Kelly
Headteacher
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